
March 11, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing in opposition to HCR 3013 and in support of marriage for all people, no matter 
their sexual orientation. As a mother of two and grandmother of five, I pray that all people 
feel supported for whom they love, and I believe it is not State Legislators who should 
decide otherwise.  

Please vote in favor of making North Dakota more inclusive, not less. 

Sincerely, 

Lynn Speral 
1434 9th St. S. 
Fargo, ND 58103 


